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20.3.06     
 
Dear Mr. Lay Z Gordon 
 
We would like to extend out our warm thanks and tell you how 
much we appreciate the extraordinary hosting of our SQL 
convention that took place on march 16th 2006, and share with you 
the positive and full of excitement warm feed back we received on 
your behalf from the audience attending. 
 
There's no doubt your MC hosting performance contributed to the 
success of the Convention 
 
We would like to continue our cooperation together in the future. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Shlomy Quartler 
Director of Marketing 
Dell, Israel 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 


